Department of
CIVIL ENGINEERING

No: F(Survey/B.Tech/DoCE))IoT/KU/24
Date: Aug 20, 2024

Notice

All students of the B.Tech Civil Engineering Batch of 2022 are required to attend a three-day Survey
Camp organized by the Civil Engineering Department from August 21 to August 23, 2024.
Attendance at this camp is mandatory as part of the Civil Engineering curriculum and students will

be required to submit a report, which will be evaluated as part of their assessment.
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3. Concerned Faculty Members

4. Office File.

5. Website.

Z AKURA CAMPUS, ZAKURA CROSSING, HAZRATBAL, SRINAGAR — 190 006, J&K
E-mail: junaidmasoodi@uok.edu.in, URL: https://iotce.uok.edu.in/



